
 

 
 
 

Norman Bethune Symposium 2024 
 

TRAVEL AWARDS 
The goal of the Norman Bethune Symposium is to be an an informative and entertaining event with 
participation from a full range of scientists and clinicians at all levels of training. 

This year’s symposium will take place on Thursday, April 18, 2024, at UBC Robson Square in 
Vancouver, Canada. Registration is free!   

The CBR believes in supporting trainees to share their research and expand their scientific horizons 
through travel, and to disseminate knowledge between institutions. The CBR will support travel and 
accommodation expenses for trainees to attend and present at the symposium. Expenses will be 
reimbursed to a maximum of CAD $1,200 after the meeting, upon submission of original receipts. 

ELIGIBILITY: Trainees who are external to the CBR are eligible to apply. This includes 
undergraduate, MSc and PhD students, Postdoctoral Fellows and Research Associates, MDs-in-
training and para-medical personnel (e.g., thrombosis-haemostasis nurses, nurse practitioners). 

 

APPLICATION PROCEDURE:  

1. Register 

2. Submit an abstract (poster or oral presentation) REQUIRED! 

3. Send a letter from the applicant’s PI or department head that confirms the applicant’s 
training/professional status to Kaitlyn Chuong 

 

DEADLINE: Friday, March 1, 2024 

 

Successful applicants will be notified before Friday, March 8, 2024 

QUESTIONS? Contact Kaitlyn Chuong or Ed Conway 
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